
 To:  Dr. Charles Johns 
 From:  Rosanne Williamson 
 Re:  Gifts 
 Date:  March 20, 2023 

 The following gifts have been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of Education.  I recommend the 
 Board approve the acceptance of the following: 

 Donor  Type of 
 Donation 

 Description of 
 Donation  Purpose of Donation  School and 

 Department 
 Account 

 Number * 

 GEA Glenbrook High 
 Schools  Monetary  $2000  GEA Scholarship 

 GBN Student 
 Activities  AN930000 

 Vickey Helander-Heiser  Monetary  $15,000 
 Ted Heiser Memorial 
 Journalism Scholarship  GBS SAO  AS930260 

 Robert Chapman  Monetary  $10,000 
 Ryan McDonagh Memorial 
 Scholarship  GBS SAO  AS930255 

 * Monetary donations will be deposited into the account designated, after approval by the Board of Education; property 
 donations do not require an account number. 


